
 
 
 
Dear Senators 
As a veteran I wish to object to the proposed bill . The Veteran community is well served by 
the existing Board and any amalgamation to yet another body that will be controlled by non-
veteran organisations/Ministerial Appointments spells disaster to our Veterans interests . 
Organisations like the DFWA have put a much more detailed submission before you but I 
want you to know my personal opinion on this matter. 
  
With kind regards 
Simon Hearder ( Lt Col Retd ) 




